
 

 Happening at the best Club in town! 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 Market Street Goulburn 2580 

www.goulburnclub.com.au 

For enquiries and function bookings please contact the Club on a Thursday or Friday after 5pm 

Or email us at functions@goulburnclub.com.au 

For up-to-the-minute information please LIKE our Facebook and Instagram pages 

 

 

 

OPEN FROM 5PM THURSDAYS; FRIDAYS FROM 5PM TIL LATE AND SUNDAYS 1PM-5PM 
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Vale Gretchen Alt-Cooper 
Many people will be sad to learn that Gretchen Alt-Cooper (pictured 
right) passed away on Sunday 18 February after a short illness. 
Gretchen was a stalwart member of the Club, and for some years a 
much-valued Board member and Treasurer.  Her good humour, ability 
and willingness made her a pleasure to be with.  She loved to sing and 
took every opportunity to do so, her rich voice greatly enhancing the 
jazz numbers she preferred. We haven't seen, or heard, from Gretchen 
much in recent years, since she came to find the stairs too difficult to 
negotiate. She has been missed.  A wake is planned for Saturday 9 
March, 2pm, at the Club. Gretchen willed that her wake would be at 
the Club, with a jazz band playing.   How fitting. 
 

On the Menu this Friday 
from 7pm. 

 
Bass Chef will be serving: 

Chicken Schnitzel & Avocado 

Salad OR Pumpkin & Spinach 

Crustless Quiche with Salad $12 

Members and $16 Non-Members. 

It would be appreciated if you 

could email our Chef at 

food@goulburnclub.com.au 

If you would like a meal. 

Thanks! 

 
 

Friday 23 February 

Frock & Troll – free entry 

Saturday 24 February 

Up, Up & A Gay – $5 at the 

door 
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